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SPACES Dear Mr. Lomax

Thank you for your letter about Houston's
Orange Show, it was good to know that the
site was in good hands. I met with Marilyn
Lubetkin about a year ago in Los Angeles,
prior to the purchase, but we have been out
of contact since then.

I have mentioned the site mmerous times to
people in the preservation and folklore fields
and will do so again this month - at a American
Folklore Society conference in San Antonio, Oct.
22-25 - El Tropicano Hotel. There will be a
lot of people there fram all over the country.

I shall contact Marilyn Lubetkin as you suggested
and perhaps we can be of some help in getting it
open to the public.

Enclosed is some information about SPACES.

Thanks again for your concern.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
CC: Marilyn Lubetkin
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